
Hi All

Government guidelines are allowing choirs to go back to rehearsing together inside and 
outside in a Covid secure environment. We would like to know how the choir feels about 
the possibility of New Music Makers returning sometime in the future.

We would conduct a risk assessment and put all the precautions in place that are advised 
by the Government for our area. 2m social distancing, hand sanitising, good ventilation 
etc.

We are asking all members to let us know their  thoughts on this by answering the 
following survey.

1.  Would you be comfortable  singing OUTSIDE during the day as a means of  
singing together  - weather permitting and Locations Permitting.

2.    Would you be comfortable singing INSIDE as a means of singing together - 
with all safety precautions put in place.  Location to be advised.

3.     Until we are able to return are you able to join structured Zoom meetings on a 
Thursday Evening.  For those unable to join us we will try and record the meetings 
 so that you can see what went on.

Anyone that would like to try zoom and is unsure Eric can talk you through exactly what to 
do and set you up with a private zoom call practise.

Please let us have any comments and any suggestions you may have. 

Regards

Lin


